
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY, AUGUST 15, 2023 

 

 
Theater: Anyone interested in cast or crew positions for The Legend of Sleepy Hollow or Spongebob the 
Musical should attend the theater callout in the auditorium on Tuesday August 22 at 6pm.  Students should 
bring a parent or guardian to the meeting.  
 
Boys Soccer: Anyone who missed boys’ soccer tryouts and would like to try out for the team should see 
Coach Rainwater in D103 by the end of this week 
 
 
Guidance: In order for schedule changes to be made, students must complete a schedule change request 

form. The forms can be picked up and returned to the Guidance Office. The forms must be filled out completely 
and signed by a parent or guardian. The deadline for students to drop and add a class is Monday, August 21. 

Tuesday, September 12 is the deadline to request level changes or to drop classes to a study hall or aiding 

hour. As you can imagine, this is a very busy time of year for school counselors. We appreciate your patience 

and understanding as we work through these schedule change requests and other important beginning of the 

year preparations. Please allow 24-48 hours for counselors to respond to your emails and phone calls. 

 
School Pictures: School pictures will be taken on August 21, 22, 23, or 24, depending on your student’s 
English class. Your student will receive order information in their English classes on the first day.   The link to 
order pictures is  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/79146X. Students who do not have an English class can 

stop by E120 or the main office for an order form. 

 

2024 Yearbooks on Sale: The 2024 yearbook is now on sale. Go to www.yearbookordercenter.com and use 

the school code 3361 to place your order. Books are $60 until Labor Day. After that, the price will go up to $70. 

Order now to get the best price! 

 

 

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/

